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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

LC 74 
 

In the Matter of 
 
IDAHO POWER COMPANY, 
 
2019 Integrated Resource Plan. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF 

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 
Idaho Power Company will provide an informational presentation on recent changes to 
their 2019 IRP.  Interested stakeholders are encouraged to attend this presentation 
through the web-based portal, or via the telephone meeting information as listed below.   
 
 EVENT:    Web-Based Special Public Meeting for  
    Idaho Power Company IRP, LC 74 
 
 DATE:   October 22, 2020 
 
 TIME:  1:30 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. PST 
 
 LINK:  https://opuc-state-or-

us.zoom.us/j/84084057313?pwd=SVdsRnV6SHM3c0Fya
WNja3JqL2V3QT09  

      
      VIA PHONE:  1-971-247-1195 
    MEETING ID:       840 8405 7313  
        PASSCODE:  8766845151 
 
To attend, please click on the link above.  For those unable to join via the internet, please 
utilize the phone number, meeting ID, and passcode as listed above.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Nadine Hanhan of Commission Staff via 
telephone (503) 931-0161 or by e-mail: nadine.hanhan@state.or.us.  
 
Dated this 13th day of October, 2020, at Salem, Oregon. 
 
 

Megan W. Decker 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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